
PSA progress at Special Investigating Unit: Recognition 

and organisational rights 
 

The PSA remains a Union of Choice with a proven record in promoting and protecting the rights of its 

members in the workplace. The PSA is pleased to inform members of recent progress at the Special 

Investigating Unit (SIU), where the Union successfully recruited 381 members out of approximately 700 

employees. Following this milestone, the PSA formally approached the SIU to request recognition and 

organisational rights in terms of section 21 of the Labour Relations Act. The SIU responded positively to 

this request by submitting a draft recognition agreement for engagement. A recognition agreement is a 

formal document where an employer acknowledges a trade union’s right to represent and negotiate on 

behalf of its members. 

 

Members are invited to review the draft recognition agreement (attached) and submit their inputs by no 

later than 31 January 2025 to Piet Maabane at smaabane@siu.org.za. 

 

The PSA remains committed to keeping members informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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